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The first item of business when I came on board was to complete all evaluations 

and they were all completed and turned in before I got walking pneumonia and a 

pacemaker for my heart. Thanks to technology I now have a new life.  

 

We wanted to get all Individual Education Plans {IEP’s} completed for the 

students by the last day of work. All staff were notified a month early and the Sped 

secretary reminded them at least once a week.   

 

Check out day went fast and smooth due to giving advanced notice to staff, but it 

was a long and tiring day for our secretary. Colleen makes sure everything is 

complete and everything is accurate.  

 

Alida Wright was able to find a Speech/Language Pathologist to agree to working 

a couple days a week with Head Start students. This person will be brought to the 

board agenda for approval. 

 

 

 

 


